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Transmittal Letter 

 

 

January 14, 2020 

 

 

To: All Providers Contracted by First Medical Health Plan, Inc. for the Vital Plan, Unique Region 

and Vital Population-X (Virtual) 

 

Re: Puerto Rico Medicaid Program Provider Enrollment Portal 

 

Dear Provider: 

 

Receive a warm greeting on behalf of First Medical Health Plan, Inc. (FMHP). 

 

Committed to maintain you informed about the communications issued by the Puerto Rico 

Department of Health, attached to this letter you will find the Informative Letter related to the 

Puerto Rico Medicaid Program Provider Enrollment Portal, issued on January 14, 2020. 

 

Through this notice, the Puerto Rico Department of Health reminds you that, as of the second 

trimester of 2020, the Puerto Rico Medicaid Program (PRMP) will implement the Provider 

Enrollment Portal to comply with the provisions of the Affordable Care Act of 2010 (ACA), which 

requires State Medicaid Agencies to enroll their providers in the Medicaid Management 

Information System (MMIS). 

 

In order to make the process of provider enrollment easier, PRMP will offer in-person training 

sessions and online tools such as training modules and digital reference guides. These tools will 

be available on the Puerto Rico Medicaid Portal (https://www.medicaid.pr.gov/), as of February 

2020.  

 

For specific details of the information provided by the Puerto Rico Department of Health, to learn 

about the Portal functions and to know about the enrollment phase, we encourage you to read the 

attached notice carefully. Also, you can contact the Medicaid Program directly via email:         

prmp-pep@salud.pr.gov.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this letter and/or need additional information, feel free to 

contact our Provider Service Center toll free at 1-844-347-7802 Monday through Friday from   

7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. Also, you can access www.firstmedicalvital.com. 

 

Cordially, 

 

 

Compliance Department 

First Medical Health Plan, Inc. 
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